NOTICE

Dear valued clients,

The Financial Services Regulatory Authority
(FSRA) is experiencing issues with its landline. As
such, you may experience challenges with reaching

the FSRA via telephone.

Our various mobile numbers remain accessible.

In the interim, please call 1 (758-)731-3035
(Reception) or email at finsersup@gosl.gov.lc.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused.

Thank you for your continued patience.
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